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February 12, 2019 
 
Trailer Estates Fire Control District Auxiliary 
Della North, Auxiliary Coordinator 
P. O. Box 5104 
Bradenton, Florida 34281 
 
RE:  DONATION  
 
Dear Auxiliary Members: 
 
Our thanks to the Auxiliary for all of your hard work and dedication to the fire 
department.  We cannot begin to express our gratitude for the countless hours the 
Auxiliary volunteers spend sorting, cleaning, pricing, handling and selling the items 
necessary to raise the $20,000 recently donated to the fire department. 
 
As discussed, we will use $1,000 to replace the expired Epi pens, $4,000 to make 
upgrades to our technology through Big Fish and $15,000 to be used to acquire much 
needed equipment (SCBAs, AEDs, turnout gear, etc.).  Our Treasurer will keep these 
funds separate and we will account for each expenditure.  
 
 Again, THANK YOU! 
 
Sincerely; 
 
 
 
Lori Dalton, Commissioner  
Liaison to the Fire Department 
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